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26 February 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carer 
 

On Friday 28 February, we are going to be having a teddy bear's picnic in 
Foundation.  Teddies and toys was our topic before half term and we would like to 
finish with an exciting picnic.   
 

Over the next couple of days, the children will be writing invitations to their teddy, 
designing waterproof clothes for teddies in Science (their teddies will not be getting 
wet!), singing songs, designing and making a sandwich and weighing porridge for the 
three bears.   
 

Please may the children bring in a teddy on Friday for this event.   
 

Many thanks 
 
 
 
 

Catherine Harvey 
Foundation Teacher 
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